
 
 
 
 

One Energy Place 
Pensacola, FL 32520-0313 

 
August 15, 2011 
 
 
Attention   Math Teachers 
   Science Teachers 
   Guidance Counselors 
 
 
Please inform your students with an interest in math, science or engineering about the Engineering 
Explorers Post 420, sponsored by the Gulf Power Engineering Society.  In this program, your students 
will have the opportunity to meet and associate with many successful engineers through events like 
technical field trips, hands-on activities, and even community service opportunities.  The objective of 
these meetings is to excite students about their future in engineering. 
 
Kindly distribute the attached flyer to your students.    
 
To learn more about the Engineering Explorers Post 420 and the upcoming programs, our team invites 
you and your students to attend our meetings. 
 
 Starting September 13, 2011, Post 420 will meet every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month for 

most of the 2011-2012 school year.   
 
 Meetings will start at 6:00 pm and will end an hour or two later depending on the scheduled 

activity.   
 

 Majority of the meetings will be held at the Addison Auditorium at the Gulf Power Corporate Office 
at One Energy Place, Pensacola, FL 32520 (also known as 500 Bayfront Parkway, 32502).  
Exceptions apply for field trips, community service, and Winterfest.  

 
Any high school student with a genuine interest in engineering is welcome to join, so please share this 
information with all of your students as you see fit.  Parents are also encouraged to attend. 
 
Extra credit for active participation in this program is suggested.  We do take attendance records and 
we can provide you with copies of attendees from your classes. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you and your students at our next meeting.  If you have any questions 
or would like additional information about our Engineering Explorers post, please visit our website at 
www.post420.com or contact the Post 420 Leadership Team at postfourtw@southernco.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gulf Power Engineering Society 
Engineering Explorers Post 420 Leadership Team 

 

http://www.post420.com/
mailto:postfourtw@southernco.com

